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October 19, 1989

Mr. Seymour Rose, Director
SPACES

1804 North Van Ness

Los Angeles, CA 90029

Dear Seymour:

Enclosed is a cllpplng Glenn Burch, of our Northern Region, sent
to me. He indicated over the telephone that the City of Santa
Rosa would issue a demolition permlt for the gardens if someone
bought the property to build on it. What is this world coming
to!

Sincerely,

Sandxa J. /Elder B
Staff §e§?ices Analyst




